
Next year in the, 2022-2023

school year, there will be NO

firearms, dangerous weapons,

or hunting allowed within a

1000 foot perimeter of the

Visitor Center buildings and

grounds.

Please join us in ensuring the

safety of KVR users and students. 

 On public property, shared use

etiquette is key for the safety and

enjoyment of all.

SAFETY FIRST

ZONE
NO FIREARMS, DANGEROUS WEAPONS OR

HUNTING WILL BE ALLOWED

Beginning in September 2021, there will

be Kindergarten age students at the

Kickapoo Valley Reserve Visitor Center

and on the grounds daily.

SCHOOL

HUNTERS TAKE 
NOTE

1000 FOOT
PERIMETER

The Kickapoo Valley Forest School

is a public charter school of the 

 La Farge School District , sited on

the Kickapoo Valley Reserve .

Kickapoo Valley Reserve
Management Board

Posted:  August 2021 
608-625-2960


